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Happy Pride Month from MG+M

June 16, 2021

As we approach the midpoint of Pride Month, MG+M The Law Firm would like to again recognize, celebrate, and 
honor the LGBTQ+ members of our firm and community. MG+M maintains and promotes an environment where 
LGBTQ+ community members feel welcomed, safe, and supported–not only during Pride Month, but every single 
day. Happy Pride Month to all.
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